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 15th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to inform you about changes to year 4 swimming sessions.  Due to the very high number of 

non-swimmers this year it has become necessary to take the children in smaller groups for their swimming 

sessions so they can get the most out of it.   

The class has been split into two groups and each group will be going alternate weeks. Your child is in 

Group 1.   

Group 1 sessions will be on the following dates. 

19th September  

3rd October  

17th October 

7th November  

21st November  

5th December 

19th December 

We will let you know the dates for the next term- Spring Term- closer to the time.  I am sure their 

confidence will grow with practice and would appreciate it if you could take your children swimming too.   

This is a very important life skill. 

Thank you.   

Kind regards, 

 

Headteacher  
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